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Mr Jasper Kuan and Mr Yee Jenn Yong 
Fellow Members, 
Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
Good afternoon and thank you for joining us for NUSS x The Mothership Podcast: A General 

Election 2025 Special. 

We are honoured to have with us Mr Jasper Kuan and Mr Yee Jenn Yong from The Workers’ 

Party. Your time and participation are greatly appreciated as we engage in this important 

conversation with our members. 

This series serves as a vital platform for political representatives to share their views and 

engage in meaningful dialogue with the community. It reflects our continued commitment to 

fostering informed civic participation and encouraging open discussions on national matters. 

At NUSS, we are committed to fostering thought leadership and public discourse. Over the 

years, we have hosted a variety of notable initiatives, including the 2020 Pre-General Election 

Forum and the 2023 Meet the Presidential Candidates Series, which have provided valuable 

opportunities for members to engage directly with key figures. 

In April, we launched this collaboration with Mothership by hosting our first Pre-General 

Election Forum, featuring former Nominated Members of Parliament. We are excited to 

continue this series and look forward to more opportunities to host discussions with diverse 

voices as we approach the upcoming General Election. 

Thank you, and we wish you an insightful and engaging session ahead. 

 


